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September 23, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: NTE Ohio, LLC, OPSB Case No. 14-534-EL-BGN

Dear Ms. McNeal:

In compliance with the November 24, 2014, Opinion, Order, and Certificate
(“Certificate”) approving NTE Ohio, LLC (“NTE”) Certificate of
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need to Construct the Middletown
Energy Center, NTE filed its Complaint Resolution Plan on March 11, 2015
wherein it stated that NTE would establish a toll-free telephone number prior
to the construction of the generating facility.

This letter confirms that the toll-free telephone number, 1-844-859-5948, has
been established. The telephone number has been provided to the Butler
County Commissioners, the City of Middletown, and all emergency
responders within the project area. Thus, NTE is in compliance with the
Board’s directive set forth on page 8 of the Certificate.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

cc: Grant Zeto



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

9/23/2015 11:19:32 AM

in

Case No(s). 14-0534-EL-BGN

Summary: Correspondence of NTE Ohio, LLC in Compliance with OPSB Opinion, Order, and
Certificate  electronically filed by Teresa  Orahood on behalf of Sally Bloomfield


